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THOUGHT FOR TIE DAY:
Sometimes it seems that people hear best what we do not say.

— Eric Hoffer
PEP BAND:
All members of Pep Band are encouraged to be present at rehearsal on Thursday 
in S-9, 7:00 p.m.
MARANATHA SOUNDS OPENING:
The Maranatha Sounds have a vacancy for one alto part. Anyone interested in 
auditioning should contact Mr. Waggoner as soon as possible.
CHILDRRN/YOUTH MIG:
All chose interested in Children's Orthopedic Hospital ministry, please contact 
Rhonda Lindgren, P-311. We will be going to the hospital on January 6, this 
Sunday. We need guys as well as girls to help us.
FLYING SEMINAR:
A slide presentation on an overview of the Spring Flying Seminar will be given 
this coming Monday evening in the C-Building (room 2). All students are welcomed 
to attend without obligation this first in the Flying Seminar Lecture series.
JOB OPPORTUNITY:
Full-time custodian needed at a local church. Large apartment available with an 
adequate base salary. Thirty to *f0 hour work week and ministerial opportunity 
in the church. See the Dean of Students for information.
FEDERAL SUMMER INTERNSHIPS: ■
Last summer the Federal Government employed A89 students from colleges and 
universities throughout the country as interns. They expect that the program 
will provide opportunities for about the same number of students this summer.
They endeavor to make certain that the students receive assignments related 
to their career goals and that they will have an opportunity to make a contri­
bution to missions of Federal departments and agencies. If you are interested 
in more information about this program, contact the Dean of Students Office.
KCNC:
KCNC is broadcasting now starting at +̂:00 p.m. Be sure and tune in.

BASKETBALL:
There is a basketball game this Saturday night at 6:00 p.m. at Seattle Pacific 
College gymnasium. Support the Eagles! There is also a game at NC gymnasium 
on Monday night, January 7 at 8:00 p.m.


